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The RFP issued April 8, 2021 by the City of Hattiesburg prescribed a timeline including that proposal 
inquiries/questions be presented in writing by April 29, 2021.  No questions were received by that 
deadline, and the publication of this document in the same place(s) where the full RFP is available will 
satisfy the prescribed publication of responses in the RFP. 
 
Should any changes, clarifications, or addendum be required after this date, it will be published in a like 
manner and would provide for any needed extension to the response deadline. 
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